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Office of Court Administration


DAVID SLAYTON
Administrative Director
November 4, 2013
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

As the agency head of the Office of Court Administration, I am granting approval of this membership for the following employee(s): [Name].  It is necessary for the employee(s) to be a member of [Organization’s Name] to stay current on policies, procedures, regulations and other information relating to [his/her] particular division or the agency as a whole.

Sincerely,

David Slayton
Administrative Director
205 West 14th Street, Suite 600 • Tom C. Clark Building • (512) 463-1625 • FAX (512) 463-1648
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